
                   
 

 

Office of the Commissioner 

 

Contact: Jamal Nielsen, Media Relations Coordinator 
jamal.nielsen@dpnr.vi.gov 

 
Thursday, March 14, 2024 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ST. CROIX HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMITTEE  
HOLDS MONTHLY MEETING 

 

The St. Croix Historic Preservation Committee (STXHPC) announces that its scheduled 
monthly meeting will be held on Thursday, March 21, 2024 at 10:00 AM.  It will take place 
via Microsoft TEAMS.  The public is invited to attend.  However, joining a TEAMS meeting 
requires an e-mail address.  Please contact STXHPC Coordinator Phil Codrington, via email 
at phil.codrington@dpnr.vi.gov for registration or for any other questions.  The agenda is 
subject to change. 

 
AGENDA 

 
Frederiksted Historic District 
 
HDF-35+36 Queen Street 0324                            Jay Golden       Porch Reconstruction 
 
 
Christiansted Historic District 
 
HDC - 50   Strand Street- 0324                              Brian Ray                New Signs (cont.) 
 
HDC - 54   King Street- 0324                                  Susan Connett        New Signs  
 
HDC - 54   King Street- 0324                                  Shane Kuhlmann    New Signs  
 
HDC – 7A    Hospital Street- 0324                       Marieanne Zielke    Construction Consultation  
    
HDC – 49+50 Fisher Street- 0324                        Wayne Biggs            Design Modification 
 
 
Historic Site Location 
HSL–13A,14,15A+15C Cotton Valley- 0324       Hera Psaros           Gaming Area Pavilion (cont.) 

DISCUSSION: Linda Letourneau Technical Review for 9A & B Company St. C’sted   
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